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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

Please do not approve this graphite mining project. The proposed area is essentally right on top of a Lakota

HOLY SITE - it's like mining in the garden of the Church of the Holy Sepulchre next to the tomb of Jesus Christ. It

makes no sense and it's highly sacrilegious. We can do better.

 

Sincerely,

Kristen Stoeckeler


